
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 7, 2021 5:50 PM 
'Matthew Brunk' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10415-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Matthew Brunk We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in 
Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: matthewbrunk=mac.com@mg.gospringboard.io <matthewbrunk=mac.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 

Matthew Brunk 

Sent: Saturday, September 4, 2021 7:16 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

Increasing electric costs is putting many people at risk. We must elect to pay what over 
what? We can skip our meds and take them every other day and that saves a little or we can 
sit at home and only go out for work, buy groceries at Walmart or visit the doctor only when 
it's absolutely necessary. 

Rasing the electric charge is a bad idea. Programs don't fix these issues, people do. 

Please do not put people at greater risk than they are today. 

Thank you, 

Matthew Brunk 
105 VIA SANTA CRUZ 
JUPITER FL, 33458-6929 

1 




